
 

Red Rock LLC 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
 
 

This notice applies to your vehicle 
NHTSA Recall No. 22E042 

 June 1, 2022 
 
Dear Owner, 
 
This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act. 
 
Red Rock LLC has decided that a defect, which relates to motor vehicle safety, exists in certain 
Swing Up Table Base (P/N 141018-04). 
 
WHY DOES MY VEHICLE NEED REPAIRS? 
The affected units may have incomplete welds that do not hold the weight rating required          
for this unit. The table could potentially drop down in the upright or closed position. Which can 
allow the table to drop unexpectedly, increasing the risk of injury. 
 
WHAT WILL YOUR DEALER DO? 
Replace the Swing Up Table base.  This repair will take approximately .30 hours.  The repair 
will be done free of charge to the consumer. 
 
WHAT SHOULD YOU DO? 
Contact the Recreational Vehicle Manufacturer to have the component replaced. 
 
WHO SHOULD YOU CONTACT WITH FURTHER QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS? 
If you have questions or concerns about this recall, please contact Red Rock customer service at 
(574) 5350192 your Recreational Vehicle Manufacturer via phone or email. 
 
If your Red Rock or your dealer fails or is unable to remedy this defect without charge, or within 
a reasonable amount of time, you may submit a written complaint to:  
 

Administrator  
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
1200 New Jersey AVE SE  
Washington, DC 20590  

 



 
You may also call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-
9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov. 
 
WHAT IF YOU ARE A LESSOR? 
Federal law requires that you forward a copy of this safety recall notice to the lessee within 10 days. 
 
WHAT IF YOU HAVE ALREADY PAID FOR THIS REPAIR? 
You may be eligible to receive a reimbursement for the cost of repairs made prior to receiving 
this notice.  You may submit your receipts along with the attached Reimbursement Request 
Form by mail Red Rock LLC 1845 Hemlock Ct.  Goshen, IN  46528. 
 
 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your attention to this safety matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Red Rock LLC 

 

 

http://www.safercar.gov/

